
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Via International Bureau Filing System 
 
October 27, 2010 
 
Mr. James Ball 
Chief Policy Division, International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Room 7-A760 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 

RE:   Transcard, LLC f/k/a Innovative Processing Solutions, LLC, ITC-214-20050314-00103  
 

Dear Mr. Ball: 
 
Transcard, LLC (“Transcard” or “Company”), by its regulatory consultants hereby notifies the 
International Bureau on the Company’s change in name from “Innovative Processing Solutions, LLC” to 
“Transcard, LLC” and requests that the change in name be reflected in the International Bureau’s 
(“Bureau”) database.  
 
In 2006, the Commission Registration System had been amended to reflect the Company’s new name (see 
FRN 0015501596).  Notice of the Company’s name change was inadvertently not provided to the Bureau.  
The oversight was discovered only yesterday when the Company sought to provide notice of service 
discontinuance pursuant to Section 63.19 of the Commission’s rules.1

 

 This notice comes in anticipation of 
a separate notice of service discontinuance is being filed contemporaneously with the Bureau. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  We regret any inconvenience caused by this omission.  
Questions may be directed to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
Transcard, LLC f/k/a Innovative Processing Solutions, LLC 

                                                           
1 47 C.F.R. §63.19. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew O. Isar 

          

https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/coresWeb/searchDetail.do?frn=0015501596�

